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Minutes of Meeting of Great and Little Kimble cum Marsh Parish Council held on 

Wednesday 11th November 2020 at Via Zoom at 7.30pm 
Prior to the start of this meeting a short time will be allocated, subject to the sole discretion Chairman of 

the meeting, for statements or questions from members of the public 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Attendance: Cllr John Austin, Cllr Delia Burton, Cllr James Cripps, Cllr Alun Jones, Cllr David Williams 
and Julie Bunker (Clerk) 
 

1. Apologies 
To receive and accept any apologies for absence 

 Cllr James Good  
 

2. Declaration of interest in any item on this agenda by a member 
None were declared 

 
3. Minutes 

To agree and sign the minutes of the Parish Council meeting of 14th October 2020 
The minutes were agreed and will be signed by the Chairman when signing cheques (see item 4) 

 
4. To approve payments for November 2020 

Payments were reviewed and unanimously approved.  The Clerk will arrange for cheques to be signed by 
Cllr Austin and Burton adhering to safe social distancing practices. 
 

 November 2020 Payments 
 CHQ No Payee   Description   Amount    

1285 Julie Bunker  Nov-20    £458.33 
1286 Julie Bunker  Expenses   £26.04 
1287 TBS Hygiene  Waste and dog bins  £90.00 
    
Kimble Stewart Hall Frontage    
1288 Sign Wizzard  Hangman post    £905.15 

        Total £2,328.92 
 

5. Planning Applications and appeals 
To review and confirm the responses made to Wycombe District Council by the planning committee. 
(Updated list sent prior to meeting) 
 

 All applications were discussed and comments agreed as necessary. 
 

6. Neighbourhood Plan: Report from Cllr James Good 
Cllr Good was unable to attend the meeting but nothing further has happened and is unlikely to until May 
2021 when the referendum should take place. 
 
A response to a further email from a member of the public regarding Buckinghamshire Council’s answer 
to one of the examiners questions was discussed and agreed, the Clerk will send a formal response. 
 

7. Kimble Stewart Hall: Report from Cllr Delia Burton 
The Hall is currently closed to hirers again due to Lockdown 2.0, with the exception of The Parish Clerk 
who is still using the Committee Room.  Work has started on the frontage which is well timed due to the 
closures. 
 

8. Kimble Stewart Hall Frontage project – Update 
The surfacing and kerbing works have begun at the hall and should be finished by 13 November 2020. 
The Hall Committee are overseeing works, along with Rob Mills, and liaising with the Parish Clerk 
regarding ordering of good and services. 

 
9. Corona Virus – General discussion and information exchange 

As with majority of the rest of the country there has been a significant rise is numbers of cases in the 
Wycombe Area.   
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10. Correspondence, reports and Issues (for information only) 
 Clerks Report   

The Clerk reported that, although there was no Act of Remembrance service at the War 
Memorial, there had been several people there to lay wreaths.  Cllr Austin added that he had 
attended and felt it was very poignant even without a formal service and that several ramblers 
stopped the observe the 2 minutes silence.  He also attended today, 11th November at 11am, to 
witness the wreath laying by two of the senior pupils from the Village School and noted again that 
members of the public again were in attendance. 
   

 Reports/Issues from Councillors 
 
Cllr Cripps noted that the task of making all our website documents accessible was indeed too 
burdensome and will write a policy note to this effect. 
 
Cllr Cripps had attended a Community Board Meeting just prior to the PC meeting and raised the 
issue of HS2’s response to our note on the noise mitigation from the new road around Stoke 
Mandeville.  The Board were supportive and suggested we contact Buckinghshire Council.  Cllr 
Williams commented that Cllr Clive Harriss had already been in touch with him and was going to 
talk to The Leader of the Council, Martin Tett.   It is believed that we were not consulted on this 
roadway and should have chance to do so. 
 
We will wait for a further response from EKFB before responding formally to them. 
 

 Correspondence Received 
o All Email correspondence has been circulated to Councillors and, where necessary, 

added to the agenda for discussion. 
 
 

11. To receive items for inclusion on the agenda for the next meeting to be held on January 2021 
  
Policy on Accessible Documents  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           Chairman…………………………    Date 9th December 2020 
  


